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March 3, 2016 

Ms. Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Second Public Records Request 

Dear Ms. Stauffer: 

STEVE CRISAFULLI 
Speaker of the House of 

Representatives 

In accordance with our prior conversation and agreements, OPC is submitting this 
follow-up Public Records Request pursuant to Chapter 119, Florida Statutes. 

Please provide copies of all emails between Rick Moses with Florida Public Service c'ommission 
(Division of Engineering, Bureau of Safety) and the specific TECO Energy/Peoples Gas 
representatives listed below between January 1, 2013 to December 31, 2015, which relate to 
inspections of People Gas Systems: 

PGS/TECO Energy Representatives: 

Patrick Ho 
William "Bill" Whale 
Rick Wall 
Mark Haney 

P AHo@tecoenergy.com 
WTWhale@tecoenergy.com 
RFWall@tecoenergy.com 
MHaney@tecoenergy.com 

The OPC is fully satisfied with the documents produced in response to our December 7, 
2015 Public Records Request. This request is a refined, narrow request for emails in accordance 
with our internal discussions and your email correspondence with me of December 21, 2015 and 
January 25, 2016. 

If you object to providing this information, please advise me in writing and indicate the 
applicable exemption in the Public Records Act. Also, please state with particularity the reasons 
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for your objection. If the exemption you are claiming only applies to a pottion of the records, 
please delete that portion and provide copies of the remainder of the records. 

Please respond to this request in accordance with Section 119.07(1)(c), F.S. We would 
appreciate receiving copies of the emails as soon as possible. If you have any questions, feel free 
to give me a call. 

Sincerely, 

~~-­
Ch~~e;::~el 
Deputy Public Counsel 
Office of Public Counsel 

cc: MaryA1m Helton, Braulio Baez, Ansley Watson, Kelly Cobari, Docket File (150259-GU) 




